
30 October 2019 

 

Hickson Road Remediation Project - Upcoming Out of Hours 

Works 

Potable Water Connection – 30, 36 and 38 Hickson Road 

As part of the Hickson Road remediation project, the original potable water supply to 30, 36 and 
38 Hickson Road will be reconnected. Works will take place on the following nights: 

• From 6pm Monday 4 November to 5am Tuesday 5 November 2019 
• From 6pm Tuesday 5 November to 5am Wednesday 6 November 2019 
• From 6pm Wednesday 6 November to 5am Thursday 7 November 2019 

There is one night for contingency work from 6pm Thursday 7 November to 5am Friday 8 
November 2019. This work is required to be undertaken at night due to water interruptions to 30, 
36 and 38 Hickson Road.  

As part of these works, the southbound lane on Hickson Road will be temporarily closed between 
8pm and 5am on the above nights. Traffic controllers will be in place to safely direct road users 
and two way traffic will be maintained. Access to the 30 The Bond underground parking for the 
duration of these works will be controlled by traffic controllers. 

Additionally, there will be hoarding related works undertaken on these nights to enable an 
upcoming realignment of Hickson Road.    

There will be some noise associated with these works including the cutting of pipes and the use of 
equipment to move the hoarding. 

 

 

Power Cable Reconnection  

As part of the removal of the works compound, Ausgrid is required to reconnect power cables 
that were temporarily diverted around the Hickson Road remediation compound. This is expected 
to occur for one night on Sunday 10 November 2019 from 6pm to 6am. 

The work will require the use of plant, small tools, generators and lighting. The work is not 
expected to generate excessive noise. 

If the works are unable to proceed on Sunday 10 November, they will take place on Monday 11 
November 2019 from 6pm to 6am.  

Interruption to power supply 

Some nearby residences will experience a power outage during the works. Ausgrid will separately 
notify any residents and businesses affected by this work. 

 



Connection dates and work hours have been set by Ausgrid and while the work is not expected to 
be disruptive, every effort will be made by Ausgrid to minimise the impact on the neighbouring 
community.  

 

More information 
Thank you for your patience during these works. Please contact a member of the team for further 
information. 

Phone:  1300 039 733  

Email:  barangaroosouth@lendlease.com 

mailto:barangaroosouth@lendlease.com

